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The Amherst Youth Town Council met with Amherst Town Council in an informal setting 
to give feedback on several issues. We feel this get together went extremely well and 
we were happy to be invited. The Amherst Youth Town Council held a cram the cruiser 
event on March 19th with the Amherst Police Department, Amherst Regional High 
School and EB Chandler. These food items as well as ones purchased from fundraising 
efforts will be delivered to the Integrated Youth Services site by the end of March. We 
are looking forward to attending the grand opening in April. 
 
 


